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CPP Program - Key Updates

2019-2020 Mainline Vaccine Rebates are on the Way!
In October, CPP will be sending rebates to members who purchased mainline vaccines from
Sanofi Pasteur and Merck between July 1, 2019 and June 30, 2020. This year, we have
enhanced our Sanofi Pasteur rebate to 3% of your mainline purchases. Your check will also
include 2% of RotaTeq plus 1.5% of Gardasil 9 purchases from Merck.

​Maximize your rebate in 2021 by making sure your practice is linked to both the Sanofi Pasteur
and Merck discounts!

If you want to receive your rebate electronically in the future, CPP is now offering that
option! Please contact the CPP office to obtain an ACH form.

Merck Vaccine Updates
Recombivax HB – As of July 20, 2020, both the pediatric (which returned in March 2020) and
adult formulations of Recombivax HB, Merck’s hepatitis B vaccine, have returned to full
supply. Doses are now available for order directly from Merck and through authorized distributors
of Merck vaccines.

Gardasil 9 – The FDA has expanded the indication for Gardasil 9 to include the prevention of
certain HPV-related head and neck cancers. Head and neck cancers due to HPV have now
surpassed cervical cancers due to HPV and occur more in men than women. View Full Press
Release.

Valuable Resources

COVID-19 Resources
Last month, CPP hosted a webinar for practices to understand the details of hosting a drive-thru
flu clinic. A copy of the recording as well as supplemental materials including a planning checklist
and vaccination toolkits are available under the COVID resources section of the CPP website.

Vaccine Management Tip!
We have been hearing from members that supplies of specific syringes and needles have gone on
allocation from certain distributors. In preparation for a busy vaccination season and even busier
mass vaccination efforts once a COVID-19 vaccine is available, consider ordering your practice’s
allotment on a regular basis so you can begin stocking up on vaccination supplies that might run
short in the coming months.

Important Reminders

GRANTS

http://campaign.r20.constantcontact.com/render?ca=d7fc8c61-c7ec-4946-b4cf-688668996aad&preview=true&m=1127855288198&id=preview
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https://www.merck.com/news/fda-approves-mercks-gardasil-9-for-the-prevention-of-certain-hpv-related-head-and-neck-cancers/
https://www.cppdocs.org/resources/


If you purchase new vaccine storage equipment to accommodate
your outdoor or drive-thru clinic, don’t forget about CPP’s Vaccine
Storage Equipment Grant to help offset the cost of your investment!

REBATES

If you want to receive your rebate electronically in the future, CPP
is now offering that option! Please contact the CPP office to obtain
an ACH form.

DISCOUNTS

Maximize your vaccine discounts by purchasing your hepatitis B
vaccine from CPP’s vaccine portfolio (Recombivax HB from Merck
or Heplisav-B from Dynavax) now that all pediatric and adult
formulations are in full supply!
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